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INFORMATION FOR GUEST SPEAKERS

All guest speakers must receive in writing the text highlighted below.  This may be in e-mail or hard copy.  No signature or other acknowledgement from the speaker is necessary.  Your message should also include confirmation of the date and time of the event, along with the agreement about honoraria and/or travel expenses.  A sample message is provided below.

If the event is to be recorded, the speaker must sign a waiver (see “Speaker Consent for Recording Form”).  Please send the signed waiver to the Gen Ed Office for future reference.

******************************************************************************

<Date>
Dear <Speaker>,
On behalf of the Program in General Education at Harvard College, I would like to express our enthusiasm and gratitude regarding your upcoming involvement as a guest speaker for <Full Course Number and Course Title>.  As per your arrangement with Professor(s) <Professor>, your lecture will take place in the <fall/spring> term of <year> on <date> at <time>.  For your contribution, the Program in General Education will provide an honorarium of $<###> (less applicable taxes).
By accepting this invitation to speak, you understand that in providing these services, your status will be that of an independent contractor, free from Harvard's direction and control. You understand that you are not an agent or employee of Harvard and are not expected or authorized to enter into binding commitments on Harvard's part. 

We thank you for what will surely be a meaningful and productive addition to the course, and for your time and effort in making it so.  
Sincerely,
